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Temporary Suspension of the Acceptance of New Applications for Research Students

in the Graduate School of Human and Socio-Environmental Studies

IO EITHONWT, FlanF AL A EYYED A E 2 | AR S LTI
2020 4 10 H AFOMRAICE T 28l M 251325 2 &&Libto&k
TTIZ, IMETERENOWH AR THBEEREARZL L WD FEIZ OV TL, AT
HZEELET,

ZIET, HKRDRY Z< ORFPAEIL, gL L L TARMER TSl 2324 T
5&9\WF%%mTkDibkobﬁb Hmmﬁﬁ@@ﬁLbﬂikﬁW$?\

ﬁNZ!KFﬁ'J AT ZENEL < £, BURE O BB SEIT LY — 2 1ITBAT
Lt_ IZ R DEEDROE TR LI DOENLTOEE A,

EREORMI I EWETH, IEFFLHERO L, #HEEOZE, AL BHHE

WH L BT, 228, 2021 424 A N3OV TE, RIS B Z T E L TV ET,

Due to the effect of COVID-19, we have decided to suspend the acceptance of new
applications for research students (Admission in October 2020). For those who have
already submitted an application, we will accept their applications.

We have been providing the opportunity for international students to become a
research student and learn in this graduate school. However, the university is closed
during the COVID-19 pandemic and university staff are working remotely, so there are
delays and inefficiency in work and it is difficult to maintain the acceptance system.

This was a tough decision, but we would appreciate it if you could understand our
situation. We will resume accepting the applications for research students (Admission in
April 2021) this fall.



